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ABOUT THIS REPORT

This report presents work completed
by a team of students in an Emerging
Media Studies course (User-Producers
2.0: Developing Interactivity)
instructed by Boston University
Assistant Professor Lei Guo. The
information was compiled by Emily
Robbins, MetroBridge Program
Manager and Associate Professor
David Glick, MetroBridge Faculty
Director. The report was designed by
Fatima Blanca Munoz, Program
Manager at the Initiative on Cities. 
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MetroBridge empowers students across Boston University to tackle urban issues, and at
the same time, helps city leaders confront key challenges. MetroBridge connects with
local governments to understand their priorities, and then collaborates with Boston
University faculty to translate each city’s unique needs into course projects. Students in
undergraduate and graduate classes engage in city projects as class assignments while
working directly with local government leaders during the semester. The goal of
MetroBridge is to mutually benefit both the Boston University community and local
governments by expanding access to experiential learning and by providing tailored
support to under-resourced cities. MetroBridge is funded by the College of Arts and
Sciences and housed at Boston University’s Initiative on Cities.  



PROJECT OVERVIEW
The Emerging Media Studies student team assisted the City of Quincy by redesigning
(via prototype) an easier-to-read and more user-friendly budget website. According to
key staff in the City of Quincy, the budget website is one of the most frequently viewed
sub-pages in the city government website. However, the style, content, functionality of
the current site makes it difficult for residents to find information (see Appendix A).
 
The scope of the website redesign aims to:

Highlight key financial information 
Create search functionality
Update budget information seasonally or quarterly 
Provide a financial news section for residents 

 
The following design standards were developed for the prototype website:
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BUDGET DESIGN PROTOTYPE
The following are screenshots of the website prototype developed by the student team.
The full site is available at: http://2019.philemerge.com/project2/.
 

HOMEPAGE
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BUDGET OVERVIEW
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BUDGET CATEGORIES
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DEPARTMENTAL SUB-PAGES
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BUDGET DATA
 



APPENDIX A: CURRENT CITY OF
QUINCY BUDGET WEBSITE
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